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Literacy 

This month, in literacy, we are working on the theme:                   
Imagine It, Make It. The students will be learning to                   
demonstrate an understanding of basic features of             
print. They will learn to recognize upper and lower                 
case letters of the alphabet and letter sounds. Our                 
goal is for all students to be able to identify all 52                       
letters and 26 letter sounds. Students who have               

mastered the 52 letters and 26 letter sounds are working in small groups on guided                             
reading. Please continue to work with your child at home with letter                       
identification and letter sounds. We are completing letter, picture, and                   
word sorts. 

Math 
This month, in math, the students will identify written numerals 0-20.                     
The students who have mastered 0-20 are working on 0-50 and 0-100.                       
They will verbally count to 10 by ones and then work on counting to 20,                             
50, and 100. Our goal is to have all students count to 100 and identify all the numerals from                                     
0-100. Students will also be identifying simple shapes, sorting, measuring, and comparing                       
lengths.  Our goal is to have all students count from 0 to 100. 

Upcoming Dates 
February 3-7,  2020-School Counseling Week 

February 4, 2020-PTA Meeting 6:30-8:00 
February 5, 2020-World Read Aloud Day 

February 7, 2020-Drama Club Carnival 6:30-8:30 
February 10, 2020-Pre-K Hearing and Vision Screenings 

February 12,  2020-Pre-K Staff Training-No School for Pre-K students 
February 14,  2020-Valentine’s Day Celebration- 2:30-3:15 

February 17, 2020-President’s Day-No School 
February 22, 2019-Pre-K Progress Reports sent home 

February 28, 2020-PBOM 
● If you plan to volunteer and haven’t taken the Abuse and Neglect Online 

Training, please do so and send in a copy of your confirmation e-mail. The link 
to the training is: 

http://www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/childabuseandne 
 

 

http://www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/childabuseandneglect/


 
 

Counselor’s Corner 
February 2020 

 
Clothing to Cash: ​Please continue to donate to the white ​Clothing to            
Cash ​ collection bin located near the side parking lot. This bin is used to collect              
unused and used (in all conditions) clothes, shoes, sneakers, sheets, towels,           
and textiles. Just place your used/unwanted items in a plastic bag (tied) in             
the bin, and for every pound collected, Glen Haven Elementary will receive            
money.  
 
Monthly Parent Connection: 
Foster responsibility- ​As soon as your child is old enough, give your child 
small chores -- putting napkins on the table or matching socks in the 
laundry. They’ll learn what it means to be part of a community. ​(Parenting Style: The 
80 Best Tips for Parents from PARENTS) 
 

 
Upcoming Events: 

● Friday, April 3, 2020- Career/STEAM Day- If you are interested in being a                         

Career Day speaker, please click on the ​GHES Career Day 2020 Form or                         

contact Rebecca Willis at ​Rebecca.H.Willis@mcpsmd.net​.  
 

 
Have a wonderful February! 
~Rebecca Willis 
School Counselor 
 

 

 

https://drive.google.com/open?id=1TiTX1Friq0tIkzTankLezoYy2vFTVV-eJtyPWpV8YF0
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